
 
 

                                                     
 

Tunstall Road, Croydon, Surrey CR0 6TY 

Executive Headteacher: Jane Charman 

Telephone: 020 8654 0371 

Email: admin@tunstall.croydon.sch.uk 

Website: www.tunstall.croydon.sch.uk 

 

     

 

    
10th November 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to let you know that the photographer is coming to school on Thursday 23rd November. 
 
Photographs will be taken of each child during session time and there is no need for you to stay.  
However, if you would like to include a younger brother and/or sister, you need to be here at the 
beginning of your child’s session.  Please let us know in advance whether you would like to do this. 
(The photographs are a good idea for Christmas presents.)   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Kate Lanning 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE 

 
We would like --------------------------------- to have their photograph taken with their younger brother 
and/or sister. 
 
Class Group -----------------------  Session: Morning/Afternoon/All Day 
 
 
Signed ----------------------------------  


